
 
 
 
 

Announcement of Election  
  

The Apple Valley Unified Teachers Association (AVUTA) will be 

holding its election for the offices of First Vice President, 

Recording Secretary, Treasurer, Executive Board Member at 

Large. Elections will be held during the second week of April.  

Nominations are open (which means that anyone who is a unit 

member is eligible to nominate any other unit member, including 

himself/herself for office). The term for each office is from July 1st, 

2017 to June 30, 2019.  Anyone wishing to run for office should 

file a declaration of candidacy form so that it is received in the 

AVUTA elections e-mailbox, ​avuta.elections@gmail.com​ or 

delivered to Derek Castellanos at Rio Vista, 13590 Havasu Rd, 

Apple Valley CA, 92308, or it can be filled out online at 

https://goo.gl/WmGsSS​  ​no later than 4:00 pm on Tuesday, 

March 21, 2017​.  (Postmarked dates will not be accepted) 

https://goo.gl/WmGsSS

